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Mrs T Allen, Headteacher 

Ryhope Infant School Academy 

Shaftesbury Ave, Ryhope, Sunderland, SR2 0RT 

Email: info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk      www.ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2019 Overall attendance  95.5%   Target 97% 

R1  93.2 %  Y1.3  95.3%  Y2.5       96.0% 

R2   97.8%  Y1.4  94.0%  Y2.6      97.7%             Y2.7   95.3% 

Children in Need 
Don’t forget it is Children in Need this Friday.  

Children can come into school wearing 
something spotty.  Please don’t feel you have 
to buy something special you can add spots 

to an old t-shirt. 

Headteacher 
Mrs Allen 

A huge thank you to Mrs Matthews for 
organising a lovely memorial assembly and 

well done to all the children who participated 
but especially to the school choir.  The 

singing was fantastic and we had some very 
brave children leading the singing.  It was 

lovely to see parents of the choir children in 
school supporting their children and enjoying 

the beautiful singing. 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 11 November 2019 Parent 
Consultations 
Tuesday 12 November 2019 Parent 
Consultations 
Friday 15 November 2019 Children in Need- 
Non uniform day 
Tuesday 19 November 2019 Flu 
Immunisations (Rec/Year 1/Year 2 only) 
Wednesday 20 November 2019- Whole 
School Bedtime Stories 
Friday 29 November 2019 Parents/Children 
Christmas Workshop – details to follow 
Mon 9 Dec 2019- Annual Ryhope Schools 
Carol Service in St Patricks RC Church 
  

Art Gallery     
Just to remind you that your child’s picture will be 
available for you to look at outside their classroom 

at Parent Consultation meetings. You can still 
purchase them for £4.00 either online or paying at 

the school office 

Attendance 
Well done Mrs Cruise’s class to for winning the 

attendance bear.  Keep up the great work!!! 
99% 

Online Payments –SIMS Pay 
Any parents who require a code 

to set up your account please 
contact the school office and we 

will be able to assist you.  

General Information for all 
Parents/Carers 

 
May we remind all parents/carers NOT to 
put any money in your child/children’s 
book bags.  Please make all payments 
online or at the school office. 
Also any reply letters may be given to staff 
at the school gate or brought to the school 
office.  

 
 

Bedtime Stories 
We are really looking forward to sharing our 

favourite bedtime stories with you next 
Wednesday 20th November at 2pm.  Children are 

very welcome to bring in their pyjamas, a 
favourite bedtime toy and their favourite bedtime 

story. 


